From:
 Eileen Willmott

 Sent:
 29 March 2021 13:25

To: Planning

Subject: DPCAAC tree comments 29/03/2021

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planners and tree officers,

List 626

2021/1128/T. 10 Brookfield Park

No objection to the installation of the root barrier to enable this high amenity Walnut tree, with TPO, to survive. I recommend regular pruning every three years as suggested in the arboricultural report.

2021/1182/T 9 Bramshill Gardens No objection

2021/1183/ T 7 Bramshill Gardens No objection

2021/1231/T 36 Laurier Road No objection as roots to T5 are 8mm in diameter Suggest replacement with a smaller tree or shrub.

2021/1232/T 32A Laurier Road No objection

2021/1245/T 30 Brookfield Park No objection, see previously 2020/2162/T

Many thanks, Eileen